
October 
Newsletter

A Memo From The  Principal
On Friday October 11th, staff will have another PD 
Day.  We are busy learning to use our new student 
information system, WYSAX.  Stay tuned on this as 
soon we hope to roll it out to our students and 
parents.   In the meantime, I will post the Newsletter 
on Remind (for those parents that are still on the 
app) and email it home to all the parents, until 
WYSAX is up and running.   

Terry Fox Run
A huge thank you to the staff and parents that made 
the Terry Fox Run a huge success!   A special 
thanks to Mr. Reilly for spearheading the run and all 
the parents and staff for their help.  We raised $160  
that has been sent to the Terry Fox Foundation. 

Intramurals
Intramurals are for grades 3-6 will be starting soon!  
Students can watch the bulletin board outside the 
washrooms for updates!  

Reminders: 
School Fees:  Due Oct. 31
Kindergarten - $150
Gr. 1-6 - $275
Gr. 7-12 - $325
NOTE: This field trip fee will not include the Ski 
Trips.

With the changing of the seasons, 
please make sure your child is dressed 
appropriately for the cooler temperatures and  has 
proper outdoor foot wear, particularly rubber 
boots for rainy days.   It is  muddy around our 
school in the wet weather.  PE is outside until the 
beginning of November.  We do not let students 
outside for recess or PE unless they have rubber 
boots when it’s wet as we don’t want them sitting 
with wet feet. Thanks!  

Important Dates:

● October 1 - Bus Fees Due
● October 11th - PD Day - no school
● October 14th - Thanksgiving - no school
● October 31 - School fees due

Fundraising Committee
Thank you to Sonata Gillmeister for heading up the 
school fundraising committee this year. Please fill out 
and return the survey that was sent home on 
Tuesday to help with planning!   If you are interested 
in joining, please email Mrs. Wandio.  

Thanksgiving Food Drive
On Oct. 10th grades 7-12 are going for a tour of the 
Parkland Food Bank.  Can you help out by bringing 
some non-perishable foods to school in the next week 
for us to take along to the Food Bank?

After School Art Program is Back!  
Miss B and Miss A are please to 
bring back the after school art program. 
There is still time to sign up.  The first
class is Oct. 8th. There’s a discount 
running for the first 8 clases.  Scan the code or click the 
link.  https://forms.gle/wEfDyEt8PnnKGF8f8

Playground Update!!  
Praise God!  The new playground should be in before 
the end of the month!  PLEASE push the GoFundMe 
out to all your friends and relatives - we need to raise 
$11 000 before the end of June.  The DONATE button 
does not work currently so let people know to click the 
CONTACT button that takes them to our bookkeeper’s 
email where they can contact her to donate!  
https://gofund.me/a8c5a2b5

Christmas Program
Mark your calendars for Dec. 19 at Clymont Hall for our 
Christmas program!  

Reading tip for the month. 
Make books special
Turn reading into something special. Take your kids to 
the library, help them get their own library card, read 
with them, and buy them books as gifts. Have a favorite 
place for books in your home or, even better, put books 
everywhere.

Psalm 107:1
O give thanks unto the  LORD, for he is good: 
for his mercy endureth forever.
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